
TOWN OF KIRKLIN 
113 N. MAIN ST, P.O. BOX 147, KIRKLIN, INDIANA 45050-0147 

PHONE 765-279-8786 

Notice of Special Meeting of the 
Board of Directors of the Kirklin 

Department of Storm Water 
Management 

Notice is hereby given that the Members of the Board of Directors of the Kirklin 

Department of Storm Water Management will convene on Wednesday, October 8, 

2025, at 5:30pm, at Kirklin Town Hall located at 113 N Main St, Kirklin, Indiana to hold a 

public hearing to consider a resolution to increase the monthly storm water maintenance 

assessments on properties in Kirklin, Indiana. 

Dated this 11th day of September 2025. 

Signed by: 

Dl uaa gy | 
Tara Walker, Clerk-Treasurer 


